
Reminder For Our Disabled·Veterans and 
Purple Heart Recipients: 

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 39:4-207.10, if you are a disabled veteran or Purple 
Heart recipient who owns a vehicle that displays the disabled or Purple 
Heart license plate or placard from the NJ Motor Vehicle Commission, 

you are exempt from parking meter fees. 

Few rules to remember: 
o Your vehicle cannot be at one location for 24· hours 
o You must be the driver or passenger in the car at the time 
o Placards need to be renewed every 3 years 

For full details on placards, please visit the NJ DMV website: 
NJ MVC I Disabled Veteran, Purple Heart Recipient Placards 

(www.state.nj.us) 

Thank you for your service to our country. 


